
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Friday 10th July 2020 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am delighted to say that all pupils will be 

welcomed back to Corsham Regis in 

September following the Department for 

Education’s publication of guidelines last 

Thursday. 

As a result, I am currently making 

arrangements for the safe return of all pupils 

and staff with the Senior Leadership Team 

and the Local Governing Body. When we are 

completely satisfied with our plans, I will 

share these with you at the earliest 

opportunity. 

In the meantime, I would like to take this 

opportunity to say a very fond farewell to our 

Year 6 pupils. Next Friday will be their last 

day in primary education before making the 

big step up secondary school. They have 

been an outstanding cohort of children during 

their time at Corsham Regis and we are so 

proud of them! They have literally made us 

laugh, cry and jump for joy!  

For some families it will be the end of a very 

long connection to Regis but we will 

remember you.  

Good luck Year 6 from all of us — YOU 

ARE TRULY AWESOME!  Hopefully, we will 

see you in the Autumn Term to say a proper 

goodbye face to face. 

Mr Gareth Spicer, A proud 

Headteacher. 

 

 

Happy birthday to 

the following: 

Rhian in 

Garnet 

 

Key Dates:  

Friday 17th July  - Last day of Term 6 

Thursday 3rd September  - Autumn Term 1 

begins 

Farewell and good luck to our 

other Regis leavers! You’re 

awesome too and 

will be missed 

very much. 

Corsham Foodbank: In these uncertain 

times, you may be facing financial difficulty 

and finding it harder to feed your family, 

especially over the summer holidays. 

Corsham Churches Foodbank is still opening 

normally (and on some additional days), 

operating from St Aldhelms Church in the 

centre of the town. They will be providing a 

“call and collect service” throughout the 

summer, along with a limited home delivery 

facility if you cannot arrange transport. 

If you would like to find out more about the 

help that may be available to you, here is a 

link to CCFB website: https://

corshamchurchesfoodbank.org.uk/ , 

alternatively, you may wish to call them on 

07788115095. 


